
 

 

Results to Old St John’s Road Speeding Consultation  

 

 

 

The results were taken to Roads Committee in January 2022 where a resident was given 

the opportunity to address the Committee. Following the presentation, it was agreed to 

trial a road closure to through traffic with access to premises only to combat the issue of 

speeding on Old St John’s Road.  

Responses to proposed speed humps on Old St 
John's Road 

Support Against Other


